
HARC General Membership Meeting Minutes 

 

February 8, 2022 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:32pm by Tom KC8UER. The Pledge of Allegiance was 

observed.  

 

Total Attendance: 41 

 

January’s Secretary’s Report was accepted as read.  

 

 January 2022 

 

 General: $3,619.31  

 - $600 deposit from donations and renewals  

 - generous donation from John N8WVN 

 

 Membership: $778.51 – up $95.84 + $130.34 in PayPal renewals 

 - check for Rich WA8MTI of $34.50 for snacks for Club Oct. – Nov. – Dec. 2021 

 

 Total: $4397.82  

  

 Up: $695.84  

 

 February 2022 

 

  General: $3,714.31 

 

  Membership: $932.37 

 

  Total: $4,670.69  

 

 - $95 in renewals  

 - $153.86 in membership  

 

 Up: $272.87 more than January  

 

Treasurer’s Report was accepted as read.  

 

 

Announcements & Upcoming Events: 

 

The next VE Test Session will take place on Saturday March 12th at Chick-Owa Sportsman’s 

Club at 6pm.  
 

The next Ham in a Day Session will be on Saturday April 9th with the location to be determined.  



The next E.A.T Meeting will be on Tuesday February 22nd at 6:30 at the Herrick District Library 

in the first-floor meeting room. Anyone is welcome to come.  

The 2m Net of the Holland Amateur Radio Club is held each Monday at 7:30pm on the 147.060 

(94.8Hz offset) repeater. All amateur radio enthusiasts are welcome to join the net. Feel free to 

reach out to Club President Tom, KC8UER to be a net control. Please check in and join the fun! 

There is a template that can be downloaded on the club's website if you are interested in trying a 

turn as Net Control.  

The HARC TGIF Net is held on Fridays at 7pm on the 147.060 MHz 94.8Hz offset.  

Always looking for Net control operators. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Winter Field Day Recap: The event was fun for all involved. At total of 27 visitors came to the 

event. 

 

New Business: 

 

The Get Out of the Cabin Dinner will take place on Saturday March 12th at 2pm at Pizza Ranch 

in Hudsonville. The address is 3492 Chicago Dr. Hudsonville, MI 49426. The coast is expected 

to be $30.   

 

Motion accepted at 6:38pm for Get out of the Cabin Dinner 

 

President Tom is looking for 3 members to join a Membership Committee. Looking for ways to 

keep and recruit new members. Also looking for an Awards Committee. Please email Tom if 

anyone is interested. 

 

 

HARC Meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm on 2/8/22.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


